
2016 SYC Recreational Boating Presentation Breakfast - Sunday, 3rd July. 

 

SYC’s Recreational Boating Presentation Breakfast on Sunday, 3rd July in the Members’ Bar was its 

normal very popular event with over 100 members from many areas and interests of our Club in 

attendance. 

Kol and his kitchen crew produced a delicious, gourmet and plate-filling hot breakfast which was 

complemented by plentiful French pastries from Éclair Patisserie in Hampton – courtesy of SYC member 

Yves Morvan, fresh fruit on every table from member Tommy Raft and coffee supplied by Procaffe . 

10:00 hours tolled and the Members’ Bar became busy serving breakfast drinks: Bloody Marys, 

Gluhwein and ‘Bubbles’ prior to the announcement of the 2015-2016 Recreational Boating Member of 

the Year. 

This award was presented to Gill Stubbs by Recreational Boating Club Captain, Mal Billings. Mal 

commented that Gill had contributed tirelessly to Recreational Boating over the last year (not to 

mention all the other years beforehand), attending and supporting the running and set up of many 

events and even taking on the role of “unofficial” photographer.  Gill thanked the Recreational Boating 

sub-committee, acknowledged she was most surprised to be the recipient of the coveted award and 

certainly felt humbled and honoured. Later she added that it is a privilege to be involved, enthusiastic 

and to support this wonderful Club and noted that the friendships gained from this participation has 

been invaluable. 

Festivities during the morning included a popular ‘2 Up’ coin game organised by Recreational Boating 

committee member, George Shaw and won by Dennis Jeffries as well as the always fun raffle drawings. 

Support for the raffle prizes included Rosedale House in Mansfield, Procaffe, Sheree Marris, Tommy Raft 

Fruit World, Dawn and Garry Cleaver, George Shaw and Kate McCutcheon. 

It was certainly another fun event from the SYC Recreational Boating calendar.  

 

 



 

 

 


